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ESTIA HEALTH RESPONDS TO ROYAL COMMISSION INTO AGED CARE 

Estia Health (“Estia”) (ASX:EHE) today said it supported Prime Minister Scott Morrison’s call 
for a Royal Commission into Australia’s aged care sector. 

Estia Chief Executive Officer Norah Barlow said Estia welcomed scrutiny of the sector and 
any measures that would help not only ensure the safety and quality care of its residents but 
also provide a sustainable sector for all those in aged care. 

“Caring for the elderly is a privilege and enormous responsibility. We will continue to work 
with government to build a viable sector that older Australians deserve,” Mrs Barlow said. 

Estia looks forward to engaging in the consultation with government on the Terms of 
Reference for the Commission. 
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